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22 June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Stamford Green PTA Presents Break the Rules Day – Thursday 6 July 2023 for YR – Y6 

 

The PTA have thought of a great idea and have arranged for everyone to have some fun on Thursday 

6 July at school with a Break the Rules Day!  Some rules have been chosen by our Head and Deputy 

Boys and Girls and children can decide which rules they wish to break. 

 

The children on our Pupil Leadership Team decided that the first rule to be broken was school uniform, 

so everyone can wear their own clothes and shoes/trainers.  Plus, they wanted an extra ten minutes 

playtime too!  For those rules to be broken, there is a suggested donation of £1.50. 

 

If your child wants to break some more rules, the ones they can break are listed below.  An optional 

further donation of 50p per rule broken is suggested. 

 

• Dance to the music in assembly 

• Wear nail varnish 

• Wear a temporary tattoo 

• Bring a stuffed, named toy into school 

• Move seat for the day 

• Put gel in your hair 

• Have crazy hair 

• Have oversized hair accessories 

• Bring in a snack of your choice (no nuts or sweets) 

• Have squash in your bottles for a day (no fizzy drinks) 

• Sit next to your friend in assembly 

• Two minute break in a lesson to play tomato ketchup 

 

The more rules we break the more money we can raise so we can buy the next adventure on the Path 

of Adventures on the field. 

 

Please bring cash on the day to put into the PTA’s collection buckets. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Anne-Marie Carlin 

PTA Chair 
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